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| October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month. As you
will see in this newsletter, ASPEN is dedicated to informing
the public at large about the facts surrounding domestic
violence and the traumatizing affect it can have on survivors, their families,
and the community. ASPEN is also dedicated to providing the very best
personal services to those victims and survivors.

ASPEN is also dedicated to supporting victims of sexual assault and
violence. At this point in history, it is more important than ever to listen to
survivors stories and support them through extremely difficult times. As
the scenes unfold in front of a national audience, allegations of sexual
assault and misconduct MUST be taken seriously and those who come
forward must be heard. ASPEN will continue to support the brave women,
and men, who come forward to share their stories and to ask perpetrators
be held responsible--and yes, that includes those at the highest levels of
government.

ASPEN needs you to be part of the solution for putting an end to domestic
and sexual violence in all of its forms. If you would like to learn more about
how you can help, please contact us. We can provide training and
education in both public settings and in small, more personal settings. Let
us know how we can help you become an active community participant in
the fight against violence. We are here for you.
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Heidi Barrett
Executive Director

ASPEN — Abuse Support & Prevention Education Network
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cfober is Domestic Violence Awareness Month and ASPEN asks you to
support our work to serve victims and survivors of domestic violence by
participating in our “Stay at Home Raffle”. You have a chance to win one
of four beautifully handcrafted quilts and at the same time, know the
funds will be put to immediate use to assist
those in need of a safe place to stay.

You needn’t leave the safety and comfort of your home to participate.
Curl up with a cup of tea and fill out the enclosed tickets and send in your
check or money order with the enclosed envelope. That’s all there is to it!

ASPEN thanks Clare Lemke for making and donating these beautiful
quilts to benefit our work!

The four quilts will be displayed at Livingston’s Opportunity Bank during

the months of October and November.
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Tickets are $5 each or 6 tickets for $25
Drawing will be held during The Holiday Stroll on December 7
Ticket available for purchase at the ASPEN office or Opportunity Bank.
You may also drop off your tickets and
donation at ASPEN during business hours., M-F, 8:30 am. - 5:00 pm.
411 E. Callender Street, * PO Box 653 * Livingston, MT * 406-222-5902

1) Domestic abuse is only physical.
Not true! Emotional abuse is just as common and just as bad. This could look like stalking, verbal
abuse, lack of trust and privacy, insults and threats, financial abuse, or enforced social isolation.

Remember, it is not limited to these examples! S~z
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2) Men are the only abusers.
False! Anyone can be a victim of abuse or the perpetrator of abuse.

3) Domestic abuse only and mostly occurs in impoverished families.

It is common to make generalizations, but domestic violence can, and does, happen across all income-
levels and financial circumstances. There is no one determinant factor that predicts abuse, including
levels of education.

4) Domestic Violence is a “family matter” and therefore should be kept private.
If one has an abusive partner, they are not alone. Seeking help is an important step in recovery, and
isn’t one to be ashamed of or to be silenced.

5) Domestic Violence only happens in heterosexual relationships.
Violence can and does happen in all types of relationships.

6)Domestic Violence is a “temporary loss of temper”.
No. Violence can be anger-based, but it often can also be premeditated. Domestic violence is
intentional and is about power and control-statements like “temporary loss of temper” are excuses.

7) “They were asking for it!"/ “They were provoking me!” /"1 was drunk.”

These again, are excuses. There are no excuses for abuse. Don’t let statements like these validate
violence. No one deserves abuse, period. Abuse is never about a substance, it is about an individual
wishing to exert power and control over another.

8) If it’s that bad, why don’t you leave?

It is never that simple. This is victim blaming. It can be extremely difficult to leave an abusive
partner, for they may be one’s only source of income, or have access to one’s children. No story is the
same, and reasons for staying or leaving are deeply personal.

9) Domestic Violence is uncommon, and does not affect many people.

Untrue. Domestic violence is prevalent on a global scale. 35% of women worldwide are registered to

have survived domestic violence, and over half of registered American homicides have been
ommitted by a partner or someone the victim is close to.

THANK YOU!

TO THE FOLLOWING ORGANIZATIONS, INDIVIDUALS AND BUSINESSES
FOR THEIR WONDERFUL DONATIONS THIS PAST MONTH

AND
T0 THE MANY PEOPLE WHO HAVE DONATED GOODS TO OUR SHELTER.
At ASPEN IS GRATEFUL FOR YOU.

SURVIVOR STORY

ASPEN recently had the opportunity to meet a hard-
working mother of four. Mom came from outside of
Montana to stay at the ASPEN emergency safe-house. A
few weeks of housing was all she needed to find
employment, establish child care, and become a resident
of a Montana county. At the house, she was admired for
her will and determination to start a new life in a safe
surrounding for herself and her children. Thanks to
nerous donations from our local community, she was
able to furnish her new home and begin a new life. All of
her school-aged children were set up with brand new
school supplies for the year, thanks to a donation of
school supplies from a community member.

Thanks to the bravery of this survivor and the support
of our community for making this happen.

-Contribution from Kelly Miller, ASPEN Safe-House Manager

CALL ASPEN'S 24 HOUR SUPPORT
LINE AT 406-222-8154
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It's that time of the year...

ORDER YOUR POINSETTIAS FROM ASPEN TO
DIRECTLY BENEFIT SURVIVORS OF
DOMESTIC AND SEXUAL VIOLENCE

POINSETTIAS FOR PEACE
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Call 406-222-5302 to order TODAY!

October 10th: Lunch and Learn- Health Care Cares About Domestic Violence Day 12-1:00 pm
Livingston HealthCare
October 13th: Livingston Healthcare Fair

October 16th: Katabatic 'Pints For a Cause' night

October 27th: Halloween Family Fun Faire
November 3 & 4: ASPEN Advocacy Training at Holbrook Church (must pre-register)
November 8: ACE Hardware Ladies’ Night
November 27: Poinsettia Delivery & #WeShare49 online fundraiser
December 1: Holiday Christmas Fair at Fairgrounds
December 7: Holiday Stroll- Quilt Raffle Drawing
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MILLIONS OF PEOPLE
ARE BEING FORCED
To RE-LIVE THEIR TRAUMA
AND REVISIT ALL THE REASONS
SEXUAL ASSAULT

GOES UNREPORTED.

ASPEN BELIEVES survivors. We also deeply know the
pervasive nature of sexual assault in our community, state,
country and world, and that seeing this play out on the
national stage can be an intense and difficult time for
survivors. Please know that you are not alone and can call
our 24-Hour Support Line at 406-222-8154.

-National Sexual Assault Hotline: 1-800-656-
4673

-Love is Respect: Call 1.866.331.9474 or

Text LOVE IS to 22522

The National Sexual Assault Hotline experienced a 201%
INCREASE in calls on September 27th, 2018.
McGovern, spokeswoman for RAINN, the Rape, Abuse &
Incest National Network which runs the hotline, told CNN.

Sara

"We often see an uptick when sexual assault is in the news.
For example, last weekend, from Friday to Sunday we saw a
57% increase compared to an average Friday to Sunday.
Since Dr. Ford has come forward with her allegations, we
have seen a 45.6% uptick compared to the same time period
in 2017."

Similarly, the DC Rape Crisis Center, said it experienced a
15% increase in calls to its hotline “under the metoo
movement.”

Indira M. Henard, executive director of the hotline, said,
“However, in the recent days, specifically within the last 48
to 72 hours, we've seen a significant spike in hotline calls as
a result of the Kavanaugh hearings."
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DONATE HERE

ASPEN

PO Box 653 (Mailing)

411 E. Callender Street (Street)
Livingston, MT 59047
www.aspenmt.org

Office: 406-222-590224-Hour Support Line: 406-222-8154
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